Westerly, Be Prepared
For Flooding and Other Natural Hazards

We need your help!

The Town of Westerly is working to become more resilient to flooding and
other natural hazards. We are preparing a Hazard Mitigation & Flood
Management Plan (HM&FMP) to minimize our community’s risks. To help
ensure the Plan reflects community priorities, we are asking residents,
businesses, and others interested in the resilience of our community to share
your opinions through an online survey.

ONLINE SURVEY

Take this quick online SURVEY to help us better understand your hazard concerns. Your input will guide and focus
our mitigation activities to help lessen the impacts of future hazard events for you and your family. The survey will
be available online from November 22 - December 15, 2022 and should take under 10 minutes to complete. You
can access the survey by scanning the QR code to the left, through a link on the Project webpage {below), or by
typing into your browser: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PDTD5DP

TOWN WEBSITE — PROJECT WEBPAGE

Development of the Plan is overseen by a Advisory Committee made up of Town staff, residents, and other stakeholders. The Advisory

Committee meetings, opportunities for public input and feedback, and other information about the Plan can be found on the Project
Webpage: https://westerlyri.gov/546/Hazard-Mitigation

PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING \Nlt l >\\A
A public meeting, hosted by the Advisory Committee, will be held on December 20, 2022 at

6:00pm in the Council Chambers at the Westerly Town Hall. There will be a brief project

presentation followed by an open discussion on the past occurrences of local natural hazards V\QQQ\

and potential future areas/issues of concern.



